
September 2009 

 
 REMINDER   

 
To all students 
 
  Opportunities to consume alcohol tend to increase 
during the summer vacation and at the beginning of 
term, and the following incidents associated with 
alcohol consumption have been reported.  

Accordingly, I would like to remind students to 
exercise restraint when drinking and to ensure they 
observe all laws and regulations, both internal and 
external, and behave in a manner appropriate for 
students of Tokyo Tech. 

Underage drinking is prohibited by law and activities 
such as chug-a-lug drinking can be life-threatening, and 
I wish to remind you that you must not engage in such 
activities.  
 
 (Examples of reported incidents) 
-  Emergency transportation (to hospital) due to acute 

alcohol poisoning 

- Property destruction and injury due to excessive drinking 

- Complaints about loud voices, etc. from local residents 

- Police cautions regarding public disturbances 
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